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Montenegro welcomes the Delegation of Ecuador. 

We welcome activities of the relevant authorities to improve human rights situation, among others the adoption the Comprehensive Criminal Code and actions towards participation of women in public life.

However, we noted concerns of several treaty bodies and mandate holders about the full exercise of the right to freedom of expression and freedom of association, including those related to the work of journalist, social media users and human rights defenders. Montenegro encourages the Government of Ecuador to improve its efforts in order to strengthen and consolidate an environment for the work of human rights activists.
Montenegro commends the significant progress in education system as a result of a comprehensive set of actions, both legislative and infrastructure. We welcome that the enrolment of girls in education had increased, although there are still challenges to overcome in terms of access to education of indigenous and Afro-Ecuadorian women and further development of inclusive education system. 

Montenegro makes following recommendations to the Government of Ecuador:
1. to ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communications procedure
2. to enact legislation to explicitly prohibit corporal punishment of children in all settings.
Thank you!
